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From our Executive Director: 

 
 
 

Due to the rescheduling of our October trip to Sodo, Ethiopia 

the scheduled crusade was in danger of being postponed 

without the featured American evangelist, until the Lord led 

our Executive Director to go as the featured speaker for the 3 

day gathering of 10+ churches. The Lord truly blessed as 

brother Haile shared on the Holy Spirit’s work in the life of the 

believer.  
 

 

 

From the Chairman: 

 

With pandemics and presidential races consuming the media and much of our attention, it is easy to let our eyes 

become focused on these things other than the goodness of God and his mandate to share the gospel of Christ 

with a lost and dying world. Praise the Lord for the reminder that Ebenezer International Ministries is to me of 

this very fact.  

The work of the Lord goes on in this beautiful nation. Requested enrollment at Crosspoint School in Dukem is 

at an all-time high thanks to the generosity of God’s people and the blessings of the Lord that have allowed us 

to provide continued education to current students during the pandemic. Our teachers, who have been able to 

receive their full salaries on time, have been preparing and delivering packets to their students. Crosspointe has 

drawn much attention as one of the only schools to provide such a service within the nation. What a testimony 

to the Lord’s provision when Tsedale was asked how funding to provide for salaries and expenses were 

obtained. Praise the Lord for your giving and His faithfulness.  

We are also awaiting the arrival of a container of paper from India that will allow Miskel Minch Printing to 

have supplies to print for the next year. A tremendous benefit of this will be the ability to get Bibles for our 

evangelistic efforts at a greatly reduced rate. Again, your gracious giving has been used to allow Haile’s dream 

of having such inventory available. 

Plans are still in place for a small contingent to head to Addis in January for ministry evaluation and planning. 

Lord willing, Haile will return to the states with us and spend around a month here visiting churches and 

friends. Then in March and May two evangelistic crusades are being scheduled for our teams to lead. Please be 

much in prayer as COVID-19 and uprisings are continued concerns that add to these efforts.  

The work of Ebenezer is enhanced greatly by your prayers and financial support and we, your board of 

directors, are grateful for both. May God continue to richly bless each of you. 

 

In Christ – Brother Jeff 
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